FESTIVAL RAFFLE NEWS
Our last Festival update included the sad news of us canceling our Festival but we have to move forward. We are a strong parish community and we will bond together to get us through these difficult times. Our Pastor and staff are willing to work together to help make things run smoothly. As stated in our last article, we will still have our Festival Raffle. The tickets will be available soon in the gathering area. We will be practicing safe procedures by having designated Festival chair people handing your tickets directly to you instead of you going through the boxes to find your own.  Due to a limited amount of people coming to mass, we highly encourage you to pick up your tickets and consider taking tickets to a friend, family member, or neighbor to help defray the cost of postage to mail them. Thank you for your continued support. Remember… we are strong, we are blessed! We are St. Thomas the Apostle parish!
GARAGE SALE information coming soon!!
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